11 November 1980

Mr. Charles Brandt,

Canadian Conservation Institute,
1030 Innes Road,

Ottawa, Ontario. K1A OM8

Dear Charles,

Queen's University
Kingston, Canada
K7L 3N6

Further to our telephone conversation of November 10th, I would like to
invite you to deliver a guest lecture to the M.A.C. students at Queen's

University.

The suggested date of Wednesday, December 3rd would be excellent. I know
that your comments will be a very valuable contribution to the Program.
The lecture would be scheduled for the period 1:30 - 2:30 p.m., but we
would hope that you could arrive earlier so as to be able to join the
faculty for lunch. You would be welcome to visit more informally with

the staff and students following your lecture.

They always appreciate

the chance to talk to a visiting expert and you would have a chance to

meet our current crop of students.

I look forward to your visit. Many thanks and best regards.

Yours sincerely,

J.F. Hanlan, .
Associate Professor,
Art Conservation Program.

cc: Mr. Phil Ward
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